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New Chair of Intellectual Freedom Task Force
  

On Friday, March 18, the MLA Board of Directors appointed Dillon Geshel to serve as the Chair
of the Intellectual Freedom Task Force to replace outgoing Chair, Jasmine Parker.

  

The Intellectual Freedom Task Force serves as a subgroup and coordinates with the Advocacy
and Legislative Committee on establishing progressive priorities relating to library collections,
censorship and privacy. The purpose of the task force is to support MLA in safeguarding
intellectual freedom and first amendment rights, proactively educate and inform the library field
of legislation related to intellectual freedom, develop a position and response by MLA in
instances of controversy over censorship, and encourage Michigan libraries to develop policies
that will support free speech and the freedom to read.
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